

beaver brook camping resort

North Monmouth, Maine 04265

September 30, 1977

Dear Frisbee Friend,

You are cordially invited to attend the First Annual New England PDGA Open on October 22 and 23.

New England's first PDGA tournament will appropriately be held at Beaver Brook Camping Resort, the site of New England's first PDGA course.

A super weekend is planned - to include a buffet and dance on Saturday night, and closed circuit TV films of the day's competition on our large six foot television screen.

Beaver Brook's entire facility will be open to our tournament guests, including our lodge, snack bar, and heated swimming pool. Two practice holes and a freestyle area are available to "work out the kinks" and sharpen your putting.

Overnight accommodations are available right at the campground for tenters and campers at a cost of only \$2.00 per person per night, including water and electricity.

Our facilities will be open on Thursday, October 20, for early arrivals who want to get a feel for the course.

The staff at Beaver Brook is looking forward to getting acquainted with all of you, and hopes to make this the finest tournament on the 1977 calendar.

See you all on the 20th!

Yours sincerely.

Irlan L. Kinney, President

Timberwilde, Inc.

PDGA No..208

P.S. Co-Hosts for the tournament are Darryl Elliott and Dan Habeeb, New England Regional Directors for IFA.